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Phone: 01590 675 350 Duty Officer Phone: 07785 521 842 

Contact us on: Southlands.Admin@cambiangroup.com 

Facebook: www.facebook.com/cambiangroup 

Letter from SLT 

Dear Parents and Carers. 

It has been another busy week at Southlands, students are now settled back into their 

learning routines. Its lovely to see everyone enjoying the activities and engaging in 

lessons. There have been numerous trips out for both rewards and learning alike, 

from Manor farm Victorian day, to Flip- out, to Lepe Beach and horse-riding sessions. 

We have been thinking about dates for the calendar to emphasise our school values 

such as Chinese New Year on the 29th January when the kitchen will be providing us 

all with a special meal.  

It has been lovely to hear such positive feedback from many parents this week about 
Southlands School. It is helpful for us to have feedback including your conversations 
and emails into school. We do collate feedback and discuss this as a team. We 
continue to work with you to ensure we are working together to best support the 
children.  We will be hosting our next Parents Council meeting on the 6th February; this 
will be preceded by a workshop at 1.45pm (details to follow). We welcome all parents 
to join us, for the opportunity to discuss ways in which we can improve our school.  
 
On the 11th February (3.30-5.30pm) we will be holding a parents evening, for you to 

discuss your child’s progress with subject teachers, our option choices for year 9 will 

be shared after the Half term break. 

 

* Kindness * Respect * Resilience * Safety Cherish 



  

Friday Afternoon Activities 

! For Friday afternoon activities our group are building 

and playing with Warhammer. It is a shared interest 

which has already attracted 3 new members since 

it started. The young people work really well 

together and the original members are very helpful 

and supportive to the new members. This is a great 

club to run. 

 

This week in the evenings we have been busy with a lot of the usual preferred activities; 
children’s favourite bubble teas and trips metal detecting. One child has been 
focussing particularly hard on their independence skills and put a lot of effort into areas 
of personal growth. 
 
Looking ahead to this weekend, the Coach House group is eagerly anticipating their 
trip to Bath. We're crossing our fingers for good weather to make their adventure even 
more enjoyable. 
 
Additionally, we held the Children's Care Forum this week, providing an opportunity 
for the children to express their ideas and suggestions. It was a productive session 
where they contributed thoughtful feedback on ways to enhance their Southlands 
experience. 
 
We wish you all a lovely weekend. 
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Animal Care 

As part of module “Careers in Working with 

Animals”, Animal Care visited the New 

Forest Wildlife Park and interviewed on of 

the keepers. They gathered some 

important information and asked some 

challenging supplementary questions. 

 

Manor Farm Visit 

Primary 1 and 2 students visited Manor Farm, 

where they got a taste of what it was like to be a 

Victorian child living on a farm. We took a tour of 

the houses, tried to wash some clothes, attended 

a Victorian school lesson, and fed the farm 

animals. We had a wonderful experience! 

 

They also met otter “royalty”! Panambi’s firstborn son, 

Simuni was the first ever Giant Otter to be born in the 

UK. Panambi is the Wildlife Park’s oldest resident otter. 

In addition, they had cleaned out the Harvest mice that 

day and found 20-odd babies. Every member of the 

group conducted themselves in a manner of which to 

be proud. We have some more really exciting trips 

planned for animal care, hopefully with pictures! 

 

(Pictures taken from the website) 
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Lower Phase Group - ICT 

! In ICT the LPN group have been using 

a new programme to improve their 

typing skills. The programme teaches 

students where to position their 

fingers on the keyboards and gives 

them star rewards for accuracy and 

speed with typing. The class were 

really engaged and are all looking 

forward to improving on their scores 

next week.  

 

DT Indoor Golf Trip 

! This week DT enjoyed a visit to 

the new Indoor Golf centre at 

Millbrook. The activities were 

enjoyed a lot but quite hard! 
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